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25th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Trip to LEGOLAND, Windsor 

 

We have arranged for Year 6 to go on a trip to LEGOLAND on Thursday 23rd May 2024.   This is the 
Thursday after SATs week and is to celebrate the hard work and dedication that the children have 
put into their SATs. 
 
The cost for entry to the park and the coach will be £22.00.  
 
If your child has a valid Merlin Pass, the cost for the trip will be £12.20 (to cover the coach fare).  You 
will need to register for entry to the park on 23rd May using the portal. 

https://www.legoland.co.uk/tickets-passes/annual-passes/annual-pass-prebooks/  
Please ensure your child brings their Annual pass into school on Monday 20th May 2024, so that they 
can be checked. 
 

There will be an opportunity for your child to visit the LEGOLAND shop during the day.  If you would 
like them to take some money for this, please put it in a named envelope or purse which will be 
collected in and looked after by the teachers. We suggest a maximum of £5.00 to spend in the shop. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am and will be back at school at 3.15pm. 
 
Your child will need to bring a named packed lunch (we suggest a disposable bag) with a drink (not 
fizzy) and wear school uniform.  They will need shoes that they can walk all day in - trainers are 
suitable. 
 
The coach journey will take approximately 25 minutes so please make sure any child prone to travel 
sickness is given a travel sickness tablet before leaving home. 
 
Please complete the on-line permission and payment via the school Gateway App or by clicking this 
link www.schoolgateway.com by Thursday 11th May. If your child would like a packed lunch, please 
tick the option on the Gateway App and we will ask the kitchen staff to make one for them. 
 
If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms Harris and Mrs Hanfi 
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